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Our learning this week…. 

Survive or Thrive? 

Maths 

The children have learnt how to identify different parts of a circle. They have 

also been solving problems with co-ordinates in 4 quadrants. 

English 

The children have been finishing their writing of an extended narrative set in 

WW2. They have worked together to proof read each other’s work. I will be 

busy over half term reading them all! 

Internet Safety Week 

This week’s focus was on sharing images. We discussed online reputation 

and how it is important to think carefully before sharing any images online. 

We talked about social media sites and how it is hard to get rid of any 

messages or images posted on these sites. Many children admitted to already 

using these sites and we talked about the importance of sharing any posts 

they or friends make with their parents, as they are actually below the age 

limit set for social media platforms. 

Peer Groups 

The children will be leading their next session on Friday and have planned a 

short session linked to ‘ecoschool’. 

 

 

 

Next week…. 

Home learning for 

Half Term. 

Reading-daily 

reading, recorded in 

their home school 

diary would be 

recommended-this 

can be any book at 

home or maybe books 

on the BugClub 

website. Maybe a visit 

to the local library on 

a wet afternoon! 

Maths-An 

assessment has been 

set on Mathletics. 

SPAG-Children will be 

bringing home a SPAG 

paper to try, please 

return on the Monday 

after half-term. 

 

 

 

 


